
Dear Northern Interior Cruising Committee,  

 

Thank you for the generous Northern Interior Cruising Committee 

Scholarship of $1000.00. This award is very helpful for funding my education at 

UNBC and completing the BSc. Forest Ecology and Management Program.  I am 

planning on finishing my degree in the coming fall semester, and I hope to 

continue working in the forest industry here in Northern BC after I finish my 

degree.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Andrew Dyck 

 


